









TN Cert #C-0026

Foundation for Rural Service Community Grant Recipients

As part of its ongoing commitment to rural communities across the country, the Foundation for Rural Service (FRS) offers aid for communities served by NTCA — The Rural Broadband Association members, including Twin Lakes through its annual Community Grant Program.

The grants are designed to provide support to a variety of local efforts to build and sustain a high quality of life in rural America. Twin Lakes would like to congratulate Cookeville Regional Medical Center Charitable Foundation as a recipient of the 2023 FRS Community Grant.

For more information on the FRS Community Grant, please contact your local Twin Lakes office.



From left to right: Lea Ann Gore, Marketing and Sales Manager; Jonathan West, General Manager & CEO; John Bell, Executive Director; Ben Danner, Grants Coordinator; Brent Young, Corporate Giving Coordinator

The Gigbys love their Twin Lakes Security system.

It's the simple way for them to monitor and protect what's most important. They enjoy peace of mind with Smart Home Automation options including:



Arm/Disarm



Lock/Unlock



Control Lighting







Get Text and **Email Notifications**

Monitoring as low as \$24.99 per month and, if you're moving from a current system, your first three months are free!









Scholarship Opportunity for Graduating Seniors



Twin Lakes is proud to partner with the Foundation for Rural Service to provide graduating seniors in our service area with the opportunity to apply for scholarships to help further their education.

The FRS has awarded over \$1 million in scholarships since its inception. Prepare for your future and apply today at **twinlakes.net.**

Deadline to apply is February 16, 2024.

New Year's

Resolutions

- Choose healthier foods
- Learn how to budget better
- Move your body more often
- Write in a gratitude journal
- Create more family time
- Read more books
- O Commit to a healthier sleep routine
- Onnect with friends more often
- O Join a club







Celebrating the Holidays in the Upper Cumberland

Twin Lakes had so much fun participating in the Christmas parades throughout the Upper Cumberland. Visit the Twin Lakes Facebook page to see pictures from each parade!







Happy New Year!